From: Ben Stapp [mailto:opendoormanagementilc@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 3:20 PM

To: Syndi Runyon

Subject: Rose Rock School rezoning

Ms. Hall,

My name is Ben Stapp. My company Open Door Management, LLC is the owner of the property located at 112 Forman Ave.
My property shares a property line with the subject property located at 1515 W. Main Street. | was informed that since | am
out of town, it would be acceptable for me to email a letter to you in support or opposition of the rezoning of the subject
property.

I am writing to show my support of the rezoning efforts of the Rose Rock School. After research into the history of the school
and careful consideration, | strongly believe that the Rose Rock School will provide a great deal of enrichment and diversity for

our community.

| am aware that some individuals in our community are against rezoning, primarily because of increased traffic concerns.
Though these concerns are certainly relevant and should be considered, | am 100% confident that City of Norman is more than

capable of addressing traffic issues if and when they arise.
| hope the City of Norman will take this letter of support into consideration when the time comes to make a final decision.
Thank you.

Respectfully,
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Open Door Management, LLC

(405) 834-9800
opendoormanagementllc@gmail.com




